Childrens’ Dental Emergency Clinic
DO NOT ATTEND THE HOSPITAL
Triage number: 020 7377 7321 9:30am to 12:00pm
In the first instance, we request that you contact us on the triage number above to be assessed by one of our dentists or dental nurses.
We will not see any children without first having been through the telephone triage system. If you turn up having not made contact via the telephone, you will be turned away at the door.
At all other times, the telephone will be switched off. If your child has a large facial swelling affecting the eye or the floor of the mouth, please attend A&E.
We hope that in this difficult time that you will bear with us as our aim is to keep our child patients, their parents/guardians and our own staff as safe as possible.

